

## THE ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING REPORT RE THE ANTRIM GLEN HOMEOWNER'S ASSOCIATION SEPTEMBER 18, 2021

Attached is the resident's information package for the upcoming Annual General Meeting, which includes among other items the notes from last year's AGM, the AGHA financials for the year ending March 31, 2021, and a summary of the current directors outlining the details of which directors need to be approved at this time. Please take the time to review the information contained in the attachment prior to the meeting. If you have trouble accessing the attachment, a copy will be available via the Glen Net website. Alternatively, if you require a printed copy of the report, please email me at <a href="mailto:garycline@cogeco.ca">garycline@cogeco.ca</a> or call me at 905-220-2276. We will gladly deliver a copy to your home.

Regarding the Saturday, Sept. 18, 2021 meeting itself please be reminded that, due to COVID restrictions, it is necessary to pre-register for which session you wish to attend. Those sessions are at 10:00 am or 11:00 am at the pavilion or at 2:00 pm on line in a Zoom call. If you are attending the in-person session, please bring a lawn chair.

Please note it is very important that as many residents as possible attend; otherwise, we may not obtain sufficient numbers to substantiate a quorum and the meeting would be for nought. If you are absolutely unable to attend then please give consideration of signing a proxy in favour of someone who is attending. That can be a neighbour, a friend, another resident who shares similar views as you do, or even a Board member if you are satisfied that the Board is doing an adequate job on your behalf. Each proxy count as a valid attendee at the meeting and will help significantly to obtain the necessary quorum. As well you can later utilize a proxy to vote on your behalf for any issues and/or items for which a vote will be required. If you have any questions about exercising your proxy, please feel free to call or email me or any other Board member.

Looking forward to seeing as many residents as possible next Saturday.

Regards Gary Cline, Chair On Behalf of the AGHA Board